
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Thursday, October 20, 2022 2:19 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FPL rate hike 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20210015 

Thanks 

From: highsmith.diana@yahoo.com <highsmith.diana@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 11:44 AM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL rate hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/20/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 09715-2022 

Please do not approve of these rates being increased. Floridians are having difficult times as it is. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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